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Dates for your diary: 
 Year 5 swimming— 

Fridays 

 ESOL classes—

Mondays  

 Year 4 recorder     

lessons—Tuesdays  

 Debating sessions 

with John Gilbert— 

Wednesdays  

 Admissions meetings 

for Year 3 September 

2018—Monday 5th Feb-

ruary 6.00 p.m. and 

Tuesday 6th February 

9.05 a.m.  

 Young voices at the 

O2—Tuesday 6th Feb. 

 Valentine Disco—

Friday 9th February  

 Half term—Monday 

12th February—Friday 

16th February. Children 

back to school Monday 

19th February  

 4C class assembly— 

Friday 23rd February 

9.05 a.m. (parent/carers 

invited) 

 School reports go home 

for Year 3, 4 and 5—

Friday 9th March (Year 

6 reports go out in the 

summer term)  
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

6O won the punctuality trophy as well as the winning the       

attendance trophy. Amazing!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  
TWITTER@smab_school 

 

DINNER MONEY 

Dinner money up to the Easter break will be 

£63.80 from Monday 19th February until 

Thursday 29th March (5 weeks and 4 days). 

Please remember to top up using Parent 

Pay. Make sure there is enough money in your account at the 

start of each week.  

     It is important that dinner money is paid in advance other-

wise your child may not be able to receive school meals and will 

need to bring in packed lunches.  

END OF HALF TERM 
End of half term Friday 9th February. Children return back to 

school  Monday 19th February 8.45 a.m.   

NEW ENTRANCE TO GRENOBLE GARDENS 
The final bricks were laid this week. Only tarmac and rails to 

go! 

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

On advice from the DCSF (Department of Children, Schools 

and Families) and concerns generally about the increase of obe-

sity in England we are continuing to encourage healthy eating 

at our school. As a school we have ‘Healthy School’ status, 

which we hope to  maintain through continuing to educate the 

children about eating healthily and exercise.   

     I would like to remind you, children are not be allowed to eat 

crisps (or similar items), nuts or sweets as part of their packed 

lunch. This decision has not been put in place as a punitive 

measure but as a  genuine concern for your child’s well being.  


